
Subject:   Sales Tax Exemption: NORTH CAROLINA 
 

Sales tax exemptions are not permitted at the time of sale in North Carolina. However, a 
request for refund of sales tax paid may be filed semiannually.  

Requests for refund must be filed by the PITT TAX DEPARTMENT. 

Refunds for each 6 month period can be claimed within three years of the original due date of 
the NC Sales Tax Refund Request form. Please contact Jonathan Lavia for more information 
(jlavia@cfo.pitt.edu or 412-624-3189). Please save all invoices containing NC sales tax 
payments, as they are required in order to claim a refund.  
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